
PUBLIC 
TENDER

Contact Council’s Procurement Coordinator 
by email to mail@cook.qld.gov.au or phone 

on 4082 0500 for further information.

TENDER T9319 
PORT STEWART ROAD LANDSLIP

Cook Shire Council is seeking submissions from suitably 
qualified and experienced contractors for remediation works on 
a landslip on Port Stewart Road.

Tender T9319 closes at 2pm on 
Wednesday, 6 May 2020.

To download the tender documents, visit 
www.cook.qld.gov.au/council/tenders 

In accordance with Section 488 of the Local Government Act 
2009, Council advises that it reserves the right to invite all 
persons who have submitted a tender to change their tender to 
take account of a change to the tender specifications.


